
From: Blake, Hannah <hannah.blake@westsuffolk.gov.uk>
Sent: 21 Oct 2024 12:35:53
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: FW: DC/24/0727/FUL
Attachments: 

My address is 21 Crowland Road Haverhill CB9 9LE

           
 
From: Matthew Patmore 
Sent: 20 October 2024 09:23
To: planning.technical <planning.technical@westsuffolk.gov.uk>
Subject: DC/24/0727/FUL
 
Hi there,
 
I object to the planning application for 54 Crowland Road.  We do not need any more traffic on the road. The road is 
unsafe, hence my previous request to make it a one-way street.
 
Kind regards,
 
Matt
 
 
Sent from Outlook for Android
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